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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject:  Lift Station Replacement Project 
 

Date: August 8, 2016 

 

 

 A KCAB contractor will begin the replacement of the lift station, a critical plumbing component for the 

Terminal building, beginning on Monday August 15th. The area for this project (image 1) will be 

barricaded off for the duration of the work (approximately 90 days) which will restrict access to the 

loading dock and the parking spaces adjacent to the building. The dumpsters located in this area will 

be unaffected and will be accessible throughout the project. 

  

 The emergency egress walkway (image 2) from the Terminal will remain open and unobstructed. For 

your safety please minimize the use of this ramp unless emergency evacuation is required. Please see 

the attached photos for the exact locations of the above discussed temporary changes.  

 

 Please remain aware of construction vehicles/equipment and personnel while in this area. Thank you 

for your cooperation and temporary accommodations as this project progresses.  
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           Image 1 

                                                             
 

                Image 2 

                                         

Construction Area (including 
parking spots not for use 
during period) 


